
 
Architecture Planning Design 
a collaborative network alliance 
Central Studio 100 White Plains Road, Tarrytown, New York 10591 

 
December 21, 2022 
 
Attn: Chair O’Rourke and members of the Board 
 Village of Mamaroneck Planning Board 
 
RE:  921 Soundview Drive  

 
Dear Chair O’Rourke and Board Members, 

Please find attached our proposal for both civil and architectural at the above referenced 
address. We were last in front of your board in January of 2022 when we were referred to the 
Harbor & Coastal Zone Management Commission.  We have completed our appearances with 
their commission and are returning to your board as the next step in the process for the 
proposed single-family residence.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   Thank you! 

 

Best, 

 

Jaclyn A. Tyler, AIA, LEED AP bd+c 
Principal – Nexus Creative 

 
 

 
Copy: James & Inez D’Arcangelo, property Owners 

 
 
 


